
K.R.MANGALAM WORLD SCHOOL 

GREATERNOIDA 

    KRMWSGN/PS/2024-25/026  Date: 08.05.2024 

Subject: PTM for Classes- Nursery-XII on Saturday, 11 May 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Get ready for the first Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM-1) happening this Saturday, May 11th, 2024. This is your 

chance to connect with your ward's teachers and plan for ongoing success. It's also an important moment for us 

to review your wards progress and set goals for their academic, social, and emotional development, nurturing 

their overall growth and educational path. 

 

   Key Points to Note: 
 

1.  Grades III-VIII: Explore the Vocational Skill club projects showcased by students at the Skill & 

Innovation Centre (Room No. TPF-A-84) on the fourth floor. Witness their dedication across various 

projects like Pottery, Photography, Gardening, Mass Media and Podcast, Embroidery, Block Printing, 

Baking, and Digital Citizenship. Your presence is valued to see your child's progress firsthand. 

2. Grades IX-XII: Bridge/remedial classes are in place to strengthen academic fundamentals and address 

any subject gaps. Our aim is to provide tailored support for each student's academic excellence. However 

its essential that the identified students attend these classes. 

3. Enjoy a mid-day meal food demonstration during the PTM. Experience the quality and variety of meals 

provided to students. Understanding their daily meals is crucial, and we encourage you to participate. 

4. All sports coachers and robotics team will be available for meeting at their respective areas. 

5. Refer to the schedule below for your child's designated time slot to ensure a smooth PTM experience.  

Roll No. Time Slot Roll No. Time Slot 

1-5 8:00AM-8:30 AM 16-20 10:15AM-11:45AM 

6-10 8:45AM–9:15AM 21-25 11:00AM-11:30AM 

11-15 9:30AM–10:00AM 26-30 11:45AM-12:15AM 

      Arriving a few minutes early will help maintain the schedule and allow ample time for discussions. 

6. Remember to bring your ID cards for a secure check-in process. Students should be in proper school 

uniform. 

We eagerly anticipate your active involvement in the PTM, knowing it's pivotal for your child's educational 

journey. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 
 

Sonia  Anil   Verma  

Principal 


